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Newsletter 
Manor Park Primary Academy 
Telephone: 0121 327 1023 
eMail: enquiry@manorpark.bham.sch.uk 

Website: manorparkacademy.co.uk  

Friday 7th June 2019  

Reflection of the week: “Do the right thing, even when no one is looking” 

What’s on after school next week: 

 
No clubs will be taking place next week. 
Sorry about the inconvenience this may 

cause. 

This week we are celebrating: 
 
Attendance:  
 
Whole school attendance: 79.7% 
1st: Turquoise 86.9% 
2nd: Aqua 83.3% 
3rd: Copper 81.6% 
 
Scholars of the week:  
 

Reception – Indigo Giulia Lupascu 

Reception – Violet Noor Fatima Aslam 

Year 1 – Copper Isac Raducan 

Year 1 – Gold Ummaya Javed 

Year 2 – Aqua Zavien Millward 

Year 2 – Turquoise Rameesha Arslan 

Year 3 – Crimson Annes Hussain 

Year 3 – Cerise Shah Alom 

Year 4 – Ochre Vialis Savu 

Year 4 – Bronze Husna Kuti 

Year 5 – Topaz Luke Rollings 

Year 5 – Ruby Rute Nsuenga 

Year 6 – Teal  Shayaan Khan 

Year 6 – Emerald  Saheel Butt 
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The week that was… 

Eid Mubarak 

We hope our families who were celebrating Eid this week had a wonderful 

time. The kitchen on Thursday made some delicious foods and desserts. We 

thank the Kitchen staff for their efforts because the general consensus was 

it was restaurant quality.  

 

Year 5 &6 Parents Meeting on SRE  

This is an important meeting for parents of children in years 5&6 regarding the 

Puberty talk that the children will be receiving in the coming weeks. This is an 

opportunity for parents to view the content that will be delivered and to ask any 

questions to elevate any concerns. It is at 2.30pm in the hall.  

 

Parents Evenings 

We are having our final parents consultations on Wednesday 12th of June and 

Thursday 13th June. This is a time when you can see the progress your child has been 

making and a chance to look in their books. It is important that you make a time to 

see your child’s teacher.  

 

Nursery and Reception Open Day 

We are hosting an open morning on Thursday 13th June from 9am until 10am for 

Reception and in the afternoon from 1pm until 2pm for Nursery. Please can you 

promote to friends and other family members. Our EYFS has been graded as 

outstanding by Ofsted and it is a place of excellence. 

 

Calling all Dads, Uncles and Other significant males! 

Father’s Day Reading and Coffee Morning 

Father’s day is quickly approaching and on Friday 14th of June from 8.45am until 

9.10am we are inviting all dads, uncles or other significant males in our children’s lives 

to come and read or be read to by their children. This will be followed in the hall with a 

coffee morning. It was very successful when we did the same for our mums, so this is 

your turn for us to celebrate all you do. 

 

Have a great weekend! 

Mr Wilson 


